
 
 

 

Chorus Community Health Plans 
PO Box 1997 
Milwaukee, WI 53201-1997 
 
 
June 26, 2025 
 
 
Dear Chorus Provider: 
 
As a result of significant increases in medical and pharmaceutical costs, Chorus Community Health Plans 

(CCHP) has determined that we will no longer offer an Individual and Family Plan (IFP) Product 

(Affordable Care Act/ACA Marketplace Plan) and will exit the IFP/ACA market at the end of this calendar 

year, effective December 31, 2025. Existing CCHP provider agreements do not require an amendment, 

therefore, this letter serves as formal notification to our provider partners that our IFP provider contract 

terms are no longer applicable after the end of the 2025 calendar year. 

We extend our sincere gratitude to our provider partners for delivering exceptional care to CCHP IFP 

members since we entered the IFP/ACA market in 2017, and for the continued quality service that will be 

provided to the CCHP IFP membership for the remainder this year. 

This decision, while difficult and after careful consideration, will allow us to focus our resources on our 

core Medicaid lines of business, which have been foundational to our mission since the inception of 

CCHP in 2006. Our Medicaid programs represent over 90% of CCHP’s overall enrollment and we are 

committed to serving Medicaid beneficiaries across communities throughout Wisconsin. We look 

forward to the ongoing partnerships we have with providers in support of improved health outcomes for 

the members we serve now and in the future. If your organization has been contracted with the CCHP 

IFP product only, we invite you to partner with us and participate in our Medicaid provider network. To 

become a participating Medicaid provider, please contact the CCHP Provider Contracting staff.   

For any questions or concerns regarding this information, please contact the Provider Relations staff,  

Provider Contracting staff, visit the CCHP website, or scan the QR code below. 

Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Mark Rakowski 
President, Chorus Community Health Plans 
Senior Vice President, Children’s Wisconsin 
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